	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	07/20/2020
Telecon

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Jon Landis, Eric Chomko, Ed Nowottnick attended by telecon.

	Discussion Items:

	1. 2020 Softball Season.  It was noted that while GSFC has moved to Stage 3 (still mandatory telework) as of July 20, most predictions expect at least another month before Stage 2 (recommended telework) might be implemented.  Since Stage 2 conditions is a prerequisite for any GEWA club activities on GSFC property, there is no way that a summer GSPSA season could be held.  The possibility of a fall season including all interested teams is being considered.  Jon agreed to send out a message to team captains to survey their interest in playing under this format.  Other options that have been discussed include a weekend tournament, a dedication ceremony for the memorial walkway, and/or the annual fall league seafood feast.
2. Other Items.  Walt reported that the fields are in good shape overall, but that the walk-in cooler in the Beer Shack is not functional.  Eric mentioned that there is apparently some fallen tree damage to both fences (security fence and home run fence) on Field #4.  Walt agreed to examine the situation following the EC meeting.  Followup:  Walt sent a picture of the affected area that shows some damage to the top bar of the fence, but probably not enough to prevent normal play.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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